
St. Anne’s  

Catholic Primary School   

Newsletter    

12th July 2024 

Spotlight on Year 2 

 

 

 

 

This week has been truly fantastic in Year 2! Firstly the children have been amazing in performing 

their play 'Edwina the Penguin Saves the Day'. The children beautifully spread the important     

message of global warming and our responsibility to look after the wonderful treasures that God 

gifted us with. Building on their important message of looking after our planet, the children have 

been exploring a range of books highlighting the importance of being an eco-warrior.  
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Curriculum News  

Nursery  
 
Reception   
 
Year 1  

Year 2  See this weeks Spotlight. 

Year 3  

Year 4   
 
Year 5  
 
 
Year 6 
  

 Curriculum News  

Nursery  We are coming to the end of a very busy Year in Nursery, the time has flown by, and the        

children have been very busy.  We have enjoyed watching them grow and flourish and they have all 

achieved so much.  The children have had lots of fun and laughter and are all ready for the next step on  

their learning journey. 

Reception  This week in Reception we have been reading Somebody Swallowed Stanley, we thought 
about how to look after our planet and created our own posters to help spread the eco message. We went 
on a litter pick around school and found so much! Well done Reception! In PE we used our skills to travel 
along the vaults, ropes and benches.  
 
Year 1    This week in Year 1 we have completed our information booklets on birds and have learnt to 
read and show the time to half past. We have been working hard to complete all of our work for Year 1 and 
enjoying our last 2 weeks together!   

 
Year 2    See Spotlight 

 

Year 3  Year 3 have been thinking about where their special places are in RE and also the special places 
for Jesus.  Both classes have enjoyed sharing a fun Athletics lesson focusing on standing long jump and    
triple jump. They have also developed fantastic knowledge in statistics this week.   
 
Year 4   Year 4 have produced fantastic collages based on the works of the artist Cas Holmes.  They 
have used items that are special to them, images of nature and materials that they have collected from 
home.  In tennis, the children worked hard on perfecting their techniques for rallies, using a variety of skills 
and techniques.  They have been experimenting with circuits in science, in preparation for adding a circuit 
to their Harry Potter castles. 

 
Year 5   Greek salads are amazing! This week our fabulous children designed their own Greece-inspired 
salad and then brought in their own ingredients - their wonderful parents went to great lengths to support 
this venture - and then they made their salads with huge creativity; we have some budding chefs on the way 
to a restaurant near you. They also designed their own Greek mythological beast, made it out of clay and 
even painted them. What a week! 

 
Year 6   What a week Year 6 have had! It started at a frantic pace with 5 performances of Shrek on   
Monday and Tuesday. Each one better than the last - full of singing, great acting and wonderful humour! 
Then we celebrated their time at St Anne's with a lovely leavers mass in church with all of our families and 
Fr Godric. It was a time to reflect as well as look forward to new challenges. The children also received their 
SATs results this week, we are so proud of each and every one of them and their academic and personal 
progress this year. Well done children you have been a wonderful Year 6 cohort. 
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

Elvern N Xaia H & Isaac BM 

Ophelia W Arienne P 

Isobel T Malachy O 

Harrison H Polly O 

Sophie A Isabelle F 

Daisy BG Parker D 

Max W Oliver G 

Class 13 Alex T 

Olivia J Jayden D 

Joseph MW Sienna T-S 

Jessica F Joshua H 

Joanna R Eden Mc 

Class 14 Annie T 

Ethan M Florence C 

Attendance for Week Ending 05/07/2024 

   Class 3 are the winners of the      
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 1 

Class No Pupils 
% Attend-

ance 
Sessions 
Missed 

Rank 

Class 1 21 79.50% 43 6 

Class 2 23 86.50% 31 5 

Class 3 25 98.40% 4 1 

Class 4 24 95.00% 12 2 

Class 5 25 93.60% 16 3 

Class 6 24 89.20% 26 4 

Class 8 are the winners of the        
Attendance Award for this week in 

Key Stage 2 

Class 7 24 95.70% 10 5 

Class 8 22 99.60% 1 1 

Class 9 32 94.40% 18 7 

Class 10 32 94.10% 19 8 

Class 11 25 97.20% 7 2 

Class 12 24 94.60% 13 6 

Class 13 31 95.80% 13 4 

Class 14 30 96.80% 10 3 
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School Message 

Goodbye Year 6 

Leavers Lunch 

Friday 19
th

 July 2024 

Menu 

Homemade Cheese Pizza 

or 

Pork or Vegetarian Sausage Roll 

With  

Tortilla Chips & Vegetable Sticks 

Dessert  

Homemade Chocolate Brownie 

Cost 

Infants - Free - automatically booked unless not on school lunches, those children's 
parents can book for that meal through the school office. 

Juniors - £2.70 Please book on scopay 

 

    —————————————————- 

 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

The Bulletin is available on the Church website:  stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  

A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  
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School Message 

Ormskirk Library will be holding Space, Aliens and Planet themed sessions during the 
summer holidays. The sessions will be every Thursday from 25th July to 29th August.     
Drop in from 10-11.30am. 
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for each 

other child is 

re-


